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Q. Further to CA-NP-167, lines 10-11, please provide details on the summer estimating 1 
program referenced to therein. 2 

 3 
A. The Summer Estimating Program was initiated in 2000 as a pilot project and adopted as a 4 

company practice starting in 2001. 5 
 6 
 The findings from the pilot project indicated that there was a low level of concern from 7 

customers regarding having their meters estimated in the summer months. 8 
 9 
 Details on the summer estimating program are included in a letter to the Board dated May 10 

25, 2000 and included here as Attachment A. 11 
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6. Customers will be notified of the estimate through a notice on their bill stating that their 
consumption has been estimated and that any deviation from actual consumption will be 
corrected on the following month's bill. 

It is estimated that the pilot program will result in approximately 64,000 estimated readings in 
2000. It may be possible to firther minimize the number of estimates by temporarily 
redeploying meter readers or other available emptoyees. Further, because there is less month-to- 
month variance in the size of electric bills during the relevant months, and bills are lower than at 
other times of the year, estimates should be very accurate and minimal customer dissatisfaction 
is expected. Customer reaction will be tracked. If reaction is predominantly negative, the 
initiative will be discontinued. 

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned at the direct 
number noted below. 

~ m r d  M ~ H ~ ~ J  
Senior Counsel 
Regulatory Affairs 

Direct tine: (709) 73 7-5609 e-mail: gkayes@newfoundIandpower.cont 


